
ATTENTION 
 

Raritan Borough will be 

sponsoring an Electronics 

Recycling at Washington School, 

614 first Ave., Raritan, NJ on 

Saturday, November 17th  

From 9am to 2pm. 

 

Anyone interested is welcome to 

drop off any and all old 

electronics, TV’s, VCR, microwaves, 

computers, cell phones, printers, 

copiers, fax machines, etc  

 

No air conditioning units will 

be accepted no exceptions!! 

 

Any questions please contact the 

borough recycling coordinator, 

Bob Fulminante at 908-725-1715.   

 

Thank you. 


